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24 March 2015 

Michael Wigley 
Wigley & Company 
PO Box 10842 
The Terrace 
Wellington 6143 

Dear Michael 

RE:FPPs 

Thank you for your letter of 13 March 2015. 

We appreciate your ongoing interest in the process and for raising your concerns with us, 
which we have noted. 

In answer to your question regarding the conference, at this stage we are not proposing to 
hold a conference after the further draft determination is released. We confirm that we are 
holding the conference as an additional consultation step not required by the Act. That is 
because we have, in terms of section 50, consulted with persons other than parties to the 
determinations by inviting written submissions on our papers from all persons. We have 
received and reviewed submissions from consumer groups, including submissions made by 
you on their behalf. We propose to continue that approach for written submissions on the 
further draft determinations. For that reason, we understand that a statutory conference 
following the further draft determinations is not required. 

Your other points are noted. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Stephen Gale 

Telecommunications Commissioner 
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